
Speedwatch Report 
Parish Council 20th February 2020 

During January we ran 14 sessions totalling 8.5 hours, a further 3 sessions were cancelled 

due to rain, 6 of the sessions were run in the same time slot as sessions in Burwash. 

A total of 2130 vehicles passed during the sessions, 27 were recorded over the speed limit, 

fastest was 46mph. 

The two weeks commencing Monday 20th January was the National Police Chiefs Council 

Speed Campaign, we were able to support the campaign with 6 sessions during the two 

weeks. 

There are 23 sessions planned for February, weather permitting, 6 of those sessions are 

planned to be at the same time as Burwash sessions. 

On Tuesday we were joined on a session at Glebe Orchard by PC Tomlinson, our hour long 

session did not record any eastbound speeding vehicles from 176 passing, but PC Tomlinson 

was able to stop and book a speeder travelling westbound, we are not authorised to 

monitor that direction from that location. 

 

Colin Boylett. 


